
 

Learning level Workshop title/content Timing Costing 

Early Level 
(Nursery/P1/some P2) 

Silver Service 
Pupils will learn some 
simple, hands on silver 
service techniques, 
hear the story of the 
Willow pattern and 
design their own plate. 

45 minutes + 30 
minutes for Cakes and 
Juice in Tea Rooms 

Our costs are per pupil 
and based on your 
schools location in 
relation to SIMD areas. 
SIMD 1-3 – Free Visit 
SIMD 4-6 - £2.50pp 
SIMD 7-10 - £4.00pp 

First Level (P2/P3/P4) Journey of Tea 
Pupils will learn about 
the geography of tea, 
the history of tea 
rooms in Scotland, hear 
the story of the Willow 
pattern and design 
their own plate. 

90 minutes + 30 
minutes for Cakes and 
Juice in Tea Rooms 

Our costs are per pupil 
and based on your 
schools location in 
relation to SIMD areas. 
SIMD 1-3 – Free Visit 
SIMD 4-6 - £2.50pp 
SIMD 7-10 - £4.00pp 

First Level (P2/P3/P4) Victorians or 
Edwardians? 
Pupils will learn the 
differences between 
Victorians and 
Edwardians, and about 
two of Glasgow’s 
famous period 
characters – Charles 
Rennie Mackintosh and 
Kate Cranston. Pupils 
will make their own 
Edwardian toy to take 
home. 

90 minutes + 30 
minutes for Cakes and 
Juice in Tea Rooms 

Our costs are per pupil 
and based on your 
schools location in 
relation to SIMD areas. 
SIMD 1-3 – Free Visit 
SIMD 4-6 - £2.50pp 
SIMD 7-10 - £4.00pp 

Second Level 
(P5/P6/P7) 

My Mackintosh 
Portfolio 
Pupils will examine 
Mackintosh 
architecture first-hand, 
build their own 
portfolio of Mackintosh 
shapes and patterns, 
and learn the 
technique of 
stencilling.  

90 minutes + 30 
minutes for Cakes and 
Juice in Tea Rooms + 30 
minutes to visit onsite 
exhibition 

Our costs are per pupil 
and based on your 
schools location in 
relation to SIMD areas. 
SIMD 1-3 – Free Visit 
SIMD 4-6 - £2.50pp 
SIMD 7-10 - £4.00pp 

Third/Fourth Level & 
Senior Phase 
(S1, S2, S3, S4, S5, S6) 

Design Your Own 
Afternoon Tea 
Pupils will learn about 
differences between 
hospitality businesses 
in 1903 and in 2023. 
They will experience a 
variety of teas, and 
sample a selection of 
Afternoon Tea cakes 
while designing their 
own. 

90 minutes + 30 
minutes to visit onsite 
exhibition 

Currently £10pp, price 
may change in Autumn 
2023 term. 



Third/Fourth Level & 
Senior Phase 
(S1, S2, S3, S4, S5, S6) 

Building Tour & 
Stencilling Workshop 
Pupils will experience a 
full building tour, 
learning about 
Edwardian Glasgow, 
the entrepreneur Kate 
Cranston, the architect 
Charles Rennie 
Mackintosh, and the 
technique of 
stencilling. 

90 minutes + 30 
minutes for Cakes and 
Tea/Coffee in Tea 
Rooms + 30 minutes to 
visit onsite exhibition 

Our costs are per pupil 
and based on your 
schools location in 
relation to SIMD areas. 
SIMD 1-3 – Free Visit 
SIMD 4-6 - £2.50pp 
SIMD 7-10 - £4.00pp 

College/University Design Your Own 
Afternoon Tea 
Pupils will learn about 
differences between 
hospitality businesses 
in 1903 and in 2023. 
They will experience a 
variety of teas, and 
sample a selection of 
Afternoon Tea cakes 
while designing their 
own. 

90 minutes + 30 
minutes to visit onsite 
exhibition 

Currently £10pp, price 
may change in Autumn 
2023 term. 

College/University Building Tour & 
Stencilling Workshop 
Pupils will experience a 
full building tour, 
learning about 
Edwardian Glasgow, 
the entrepreneur Kate 
Cranston, the architect 
Charles Rennie 
Mackintosh, and the 
technique of 
stencilling. 

90 minutes + 30 
minutes for Cakes and 
Tea/Coffee in Tea 
Rooms + 30 minutes to 
visit onsite exhibition 

Our costs are per pupil 
and based on your 
schools location in 
relation to SIMD areas. 
SIMD 1-3 – Free Visit 
SIMD 4-6 - £2.50pp 
SIMD 7-10 - £4.00pp 

ASN Silver Service -  
Pupils will learn some 
simple, hands on silver 
service techniques, 
hear the story of the 
Willow pattern and 
design their own plate 

90 minutes + 30 
minutes for Cakes and 
Tea/Coffee/Juice in Tea 
Rooms + 30 minutes to 
visit onsite exhibition 

Our costs are per pupil 
and based on your 
schools location in 
relation to SIMD areas. 
SIMD 1-3 – Free Visit 
SIMD 4-6 - £2.50pp 
SIMD 7-10 - £4.00pp 

ASN My Mackintosh 
Portfolio 
Pupils will examine 
Mackintosh 
architecture first-hand, 
build their own 
portfolio of Mackintosh 
shapes and patterns, 
and learn the 
technique of 
stencilling. 

90 minutes + 30 
minutes for Cakes and 
Tea/Coffee/Juice in Tea 
Rooms + 30 minutes to 
visit onsite exhibition 

Our costs are per pupil 
and based on your 
schools location in 
relation to SIMD areas. 
SIMD 1-3 – Free Visit 
SIMD 4-6 - £2.50pp 
SIMD 7-10 - £4.00pp 



 


